Montevideo, February 20th 2003

From: Marcelo Caffera

To: Ted at Graduate Records


This note is to request you to release my transcripts requested yesterday by fax to Barbara Talenda or John Stranlund, from the Department of Resource Economics.


Thank you very much.


Yours Sincerely,


Marcelo Caffera

